From: Caroline

Sent: July 27, 2022 7:24 PM

To: Alec Johnston <ajohnston@victoria.ca>

Subject: Hello

Hello

I live on Pendergast Street which is located behind the house on Heywood street that has a proposal in to build a number of townhouses.

This small area should not be allowed to house much more than 2-3 townhouses. To have more townhouses in this small area would be far too many in between the 2 apartment buildings. It would also take away the sunlight and views even from the top floor apartments which would be awful!

The developers of this property are asking way too much if more than 2-3 townhouses are built within this small space. There should also be a certain height allowed, so that the apartments are not losing the sunlight and view. They will be removing all of the beautiful vegetation. They should at least leave the large tree in the back.

Please take all of this into consideration for the surrounding neighbours.

Thank you Caroline Street

Sent from my iPhone